
From: Elijah Cetas
To: Clerk General
Cc: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Re: Looking for a time to testify
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:41:48 PM

Hey there, 
I'm sorry I didn't see your response until now. I would like to sign up for June 2. Is that time
still available on June 2. 
My zip code is 97222. 
Best, 
Elijah 

On Thu, Apr 22, 2021 at 9:22 AM Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Elijah,

 

The next available date to provide Communications at the City Council meeting is June 2nd
at 930 a.m.

Please let me know if that date works for you. Also, could you please provide a zip code?
Thanks!

 

Thank you! Have a great day.

 

Tristan Sakamoto

Office of the City Auditor:  Council Clerk/Contracts

City of Portland | 1221 SW 4th Ave., Rm 130 | Portland, OR 97204
View the Council agenda | Learn about the Auditor’s Office | Report fraud, waste, or abuse

 

 

From: Elijah Cetas <er.cetas@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 9:07 AM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Looking for a time to testify

 

Greetings, 



My name is Elijah Cetas, and I work with Portland Harbor Community Coalition. I'd like to
testify about the annual increase of crude oil trains through North Portland coming to the
Zenith facility. Will you let me know when the next available slot is? 

 

Thank you so much,

Elijah Cetas

he/him 

er.cetas@gmail.com

c: (503) 789 2352



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 

Commissioners voted as follows (Yea or Nay) 

Rubio - 
Ryan - 
Hardesty - 
Mapps - 
Wheeler - 

Request of Elijah Cetas to address Council regarding increase of crude oil 
trains through North Portland arriving at Zenith (Communication) 

June 2, 2021
Placed on file

5/25/2021

Tristan R 
Sakamoto

Digitally signed by Tristan R 
Sakamoto
Date: 2021.05.25 10:36:06 -07'00'




